
From: Heather Mylin
To: Zimny, Joanna (CI-StPaul); JERRY KRIPPNER
Subject: 587 Cook Av E
Date: Wednesday, September 21, 2022 7:35:44 PM

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization.

Hi Joanna,

I received the last of my bids today and they came in much higher than I expected and
unfortunately Mr. Kripner and I were not able to reach an agreement on the purchase price so
we are having to cancel our Purchase Agreement.
I have given him a verbal offer just in case he is not able to get any other offers.

Let me know if you need anything else from me.

-- 
Heather Mylin
Keller Williams Integrity Realty
(612)867-7541
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